
Town of Summit   

 The Town Board met in regular session on February 3rd, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. at the town fire hall.  President 

Frank Eccles present, members Kathleen Quale & Dale Bauer present. Others present were: Norma Arend-

finance officer, Calvin Pies, David VanElsacker, Jennica Pottebaum, Larry Hayworth, Sandy Lowery and Dena 

Randez.              

Eccles called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. Public communications: Rebounds Bar kitchen has been 

temporarily shut down due to an inspection.   Pete will attend the next inspection and see what kind of building 

changes need to be made.      

Motion by Eccles, second by Bauer to approve the minutes, financial reports and claims as presented. Motion 

carried. *Insert Claims    

Old Business:  Delinquent water bills were discussed.   

Crawford legal update-Our insurance will pay for the attorney to fight the counter claim from Mr. Crawford. 

New Business:  none 

Daycare-Cassi Wright has turned in her resignation and current employee MyKayla Thyne is replacing her as 

director.   

Maintenance report-There was discussion about whether or not to flush hydrants. 

The Town board has a vacancy for a three-year term.   Petitions for vacancies must be turned in on or before 

February 28th, 2020.     

Motion by Eccles, second by Quale to adjourn meeting. Motion carried. The next regular town board meeting 

will be Monday, March 2nd, 2020 at 7:00pm at the town fire hall. 

Norma Arend, Finance Officer  

 


